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NOTE BY THE TECHNICAL SECRETARIAT 
 

POSTPONEMENT OF  
THE REGIONAL MEETING OF REPRESENTATIVES OF  
NATIONAL AUTHORITIES AND PARLIAMENTS IN ASIA  

COLOMBO, SRI LANKA 
7 AND 8 JUNE 2007 

 
 
1. In S/624/2007, dated 9 March 2007, the Technical Secretariat announced that a 

regional meeting of representatives of National Authorities and parliaments in Asia 
would be held in Colombo, Sri Lanka, on 7 and 8 June 2007.  

 
2. The Director-General wishes to inform States Parties that the meeting has been 

postponed at the request of the Government of Sri Lanka.  New dates will be 
announced in due course. 
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